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Dear Joint Committee on Transportation, 

 

This is appallingly broad and sloppy way to approach a very special estuary and 

port...and it can be drug all up and down the coast once permitting can be neglected.  

Permitting is important. Your rush to hear this is suspect at best.  

Running roughshod over our land use laws is shameful. 

In many aspects this is a frightful idea and I as a voting citizen of Oregon and a 

resident of planet Earth object.  

 

You are all disgraceful thoughtless operators, estuaries are some of he richest life 

filled per inch areas on earth.   

Disrespectful careless at best, your lack education is showing..most of all. ... and you 

are for hire.  

this is sad  

rethink this  

we are watching. 

Tillamook County resident. 


